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The National Charity League, Inc. - Acalanes Area 
Chapter, which performed over 10,000 hours of 
hands-on volunteerism in 2015, hosted its 
prospective member and all-chapter meetings Jan. 
10 at Moraga Valley Presbyterian Church. This local 
philanthropy organization fosters leadership 
development and encourages cultural experiences 
in girls who live in the Lafayette, Moraga and 
Orinda areas. For more information, visit www.
nclacalanesarea.org. 
 

 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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